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The 6th Annual car show at the St. Louis Car Museum was held on August 24th.  The 
show has gotten bigger and bigger every year and this year was no different.  In fact, in talking 
to some of the folks there, it seems the only way to get a really good spot is to show up around 
8:30 even though the event itself does not start until 10:00.  Note to self for next year! 

 
Gateway GTO had an outstanding turnout.  In attendance were Frank and Cheryl Chap-

man in their ‘70 Judge, John Grissom in his ‘67, Alan and Pam Neal in their ‘68, Jesse and Sha-
ron Gill in their ‘69, Mark Melrose in his ‘68, Jim and Shelly Schneider in their ‘67 Convertible, 
Will and Donna Bowers in their 64 Convertible, Barb and Earl Lewis in their ’67, Terry Schott 
in his ’06 and Paula and I with the ’04.   By my count, that puts us at 10 cars.  Not a bad showing 
at all.  I was really happy about that since the St. Louis Car Museum is one of our sponsors for 
GTOAA. 

 
Unfortunately, Paula and I were not able to stay very long since we had folks working on 

our house, but I was able to get some photos, try to convince (unsuccessfully) a friend of Jim 
Schneider's in a really nice ‘69 GTO to join and sneak in a shaved ice.   

And, of course, like every year at this event lately, the Museum tried to convince Frank 
to sell his ‘70.  Like I said, I left early but when I left the answer was still at a hard no…….. 
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